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AURORA THEATRE COMPANY POSTPONES
JONATHAN SPECTOR’S THIS MUCH I KNOW

BERKELEY, CA (January 12, 2022) Aurora Theatre Company yesterday announced that it

will reschedule its upcoming world premiere of Jonathan Spectors’s THIS MUCH I KNOW,

previously scheduled February 4 - March 6, out of concern for public health and safety in the

midst of the COVID-19 pandemic.

The Berkeley theatre said in a statement: “As excited as we were to begin rehearsals last week

coming back from a restful holiday vacation, we quickly realized that the health and safety of our

community needed to be our top priority. We are excited about this world premiere (our second

from Eureka Day playwright Spector) and sharing it with you. To that end, we will produce This

Much I Know live and in-person later this year in September 2022.”

Aurora joins many other Bay Area theatres and those around the country that have been forced to

make similar decisions in recent days. Ticket holders will be contacted by Aurora’s box office.



ABOUT AURORA THEATRE COMPANY

As the storyteller for our community, Aurora Theatre Company inspires new audiences and longtime

theatre lovers alike with the visceral power of live theatre. Our venues, the most intimate professional

stages in the Bay Area, highlight great acting, nuanced language, and an immediacy that makes for

exhilarating theatre. By telling profoundly relevant stories, we’re building a new culture of theatregoing in

the Bay Area and contributing to a revitalization of theatre nationwide, challenging all of us to think

deeper, laugh louder, and engage more purposefully and profoundly with our neighbors and our world. It

has an operating budget of $2.2 million.
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